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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Friday 17th November is the annual Children in Need appeal. During the day pupils will be 

taking part in activities relating to Children in Need, including poster designing and physical 

activities, including hopping, jumping, skipping and football.  It would be great if pupils could 

bring their trainers for the day but here is no need to buy any Children in Need clothing for your 

child. 

 

We will also be helping our local food bank by collecting donations to present to them in our 

school assembly. If you would like to contribute to our collection, please send in a voluntary 

donation of 1 non-perishable food item per family. Suggested items could be tinned food or 

non-perishables such as biscuits, rice, pasta.  

 

We thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

  
 

Ann Titchener  
 

Head of Academy 


